PRIME MINISTER

The Centre for Policy Studies have today put out a paper

on ILEA - by Frederick Naylor and Laurence Norcross. They have
_'_-._'_._-._ i - — - - - — — : .
delivered copies to all Cabinet Ministers, in preparation for
the discussion. It is elsewhere in your box. Cf@hé®ﬁ4ﬂ4:h~ /412&4,)
The analysis of ILEA's defects is not new. The recommendations

seem very similar to those of Professor David Smith: the authors

go for the single authority, direct elections, direct billing of

ratepayers, direct RSG for ILEA, review after 10 years, and a Green

Paper on all these. Paragraph 5 of the paper is also a useful

presentation of the London Labour Party's future plans for ILEA.
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